
 

 

Tinmouth Planning Commission 

September 21, 2023 

Regular Meeting  

Minutes 
 

Members present in-person: Larry Carabeau, Vito Macaluso, Rainbow Squier, Judy Gilmore, and Andy 

Gilmore  

Members present via Zoom: Bob Lloyd, Kim Harbaugh and Pat Psholka   

Others: present in-person: Gail Fallar Secretary, and via Zoom: Sherry Johnson 
 

Bob, as Vice Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm, and welcomed everyone. 
 

Members reviewed the agenda, no changes. 
 

Minutes of 8/17/23 - Andy moved, Larry 2nded, all voted in favor to approve as written.   
 

Members reviewed Ed Bove’s proposed changes for the Town Plan update (due in 2025), noted where 

additional information is needed – housing, land ownership, conserved land, census data, population, 

school, road usage, among others.  Made it through Chapter 4, will continue next month. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM.   
 

Next meeting is October 19th.    
 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Gail Fallar, Secretary 


